
ogner, Michael 

From: Hayden, Steven 
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2000 3:47 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael 
Subject: Florance well#44E 

I have no objection. If BR doesn't mind BP producing their gas, who am I to object? 
I might have more concern if it was a new drill instead of a recomplete. 

Steve 
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